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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio ZSIGAUGZ9 PH 1*10 
180 East Broad St 
Columbus, OH 43215 F' [ j C 0 

RE: Case# 15-1830-EL-AIR 

Gentlemen and Ladies, 

I am opposed to the proposed 223% rate hike being proposed by Dayton Power and Light. It is 
not supportable by actions on the utility's part. 

This utility has not made sufficient progress in incentivizing energy efficiency and reduction in 
use and has been slow to change towards renewable sources. 

We should not be subsidizing their poor decisions. If they have to reduce their dividends then 
their shareholders can let them know what they think of their inaction. 

Respectfully, 

Wayhe Hawkins 
Wisteria dr. 

Oakwood, OH 45419 
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